
 
 

 

 
7th May 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to let you know that we have appointed Helen Marriott, one of our Deputy 
Headteachers, as Headteacher for Fridays from September.  
 
Helen is an inspirational colleague. She leads a team that has improved Continuous 
Professional Development (CPD) at our school to the point where it is recognised nationally. 
She line-manages the English department, which has seen a sharp rise in results under her 
leadership. These are just two of the areas where Helen has had a dramatic impact on 
school improvement. The governors are very confident in Helen’s ability to join me in leading 
the school. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your support in making the school 
the best it can be. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
Ian Wilson 
Headteacher 


